




















PLEASE GIVE US A CHANCE

Give us a chance to preserve our homes. Give us a chance to protect our fragile environment. Give us a chance
to explore better systems and funding where needed. Give us a chance to maintain our peaceful community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Respectfully,
Cheryl Smith

8894 Gulf Street
Little Gasparilla Island













At the very least, a comprehensive environmental study on our specific island water
quality and any actual connection to our septic systems should be require4d before
approval. My septic system has survived 3 hurricanes in 2 years without any failure,
along with all of my neighbors. At the hearings we heard testimony from 2 speakers
about "poop" floating in flooded yards after Milton. Nobody else saw this or experienced
this. Interestingly, those 2 speakers are direct relatives of the applicant. I call BS on that
testimony.

Luckily, you are in a position to save us from this tyranny by a minority. Taxpaying
residents deserve better. Please reject this application outright or , minimally, require
environmental testing and clarification from the county as to why they no longer permit
this type of sewer system on the mainland, but somehow it is just fine for our
environmentally sensitive island.

We pray that you will do the right thing.
Larry Thees

Tel: 732-489-7900

8725 Placida Road, Suite 7

Box 230
Placida, FL 33946







